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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
Date:  August 11, 2022 
 
To:  Dan Duchniak, P.E. 
 
From:  Chris Walter, P.E. 
 
Re:  Materials Costs for 2023 Capital Projects 
 
 
In lieu of the current climate regarding supply chain issues, I am recommending pre-purchasing the materials 
needed for our 2023 Capital Improvement Projects.  The scope of these projects has been collaborated with City 
Engineering’s 2023 plan for roadway and utility improvements as well as the Water Utility’s budgetary threshold 
for 2023.  I have solicited quotes from three suppliers, which are due on August 12, 2022.  The received costs will 
be compiled and presented at the water commission meeting next Thursday. 
 
I am in the process of coordinating the logistics of ordering and storing these materials, with the intent to delay 
payment until after January 1, 2023, which will allow us to appropriately include these costs in the 2023 budget. 
 
 
Recommended Motion:  Move to approve the costs as presented during the meeting for the pre-purchase of 
materials for 2023 Capital Improvement Projects. 
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